
Thank you to all our members who participated in the 

Vulindlela Campaign held at Siyanda Bakgatla Decline 4 

South Shaft on the  13th of June 2025.

Siyanda Bakgatla Decline 4 South Shaft 

Vulindlela Campaign

We enjoyed sharing our loyalty gifts with all our members who tested for HIV,

hypertension, diabetes and cholesterol.

A total number of 239 tests were completed during this 1-day campaign.

Remember, your health remains our Number 1 Priority!

You have our continued support to ensure you receive access to quality healthcare.


